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Garbage Pick-up in Rural County Ditches 
 
Please provide a summary of the number of requests made to the County to pick up 

garbage in rural County ditches over the last three years, up to and including May 31, 
2020. 

 
Good afternoon Council, 
  
Transportation and Agriculture Services would like to provide the following response regarding 
information that has been gathered on the number of requests made to pick up garbage in rural 

County ditches over the last three years up to and including May 31, 2020. 
  
Information Request 
Garbage Pick-up in Rural County Ditches 
Request by: L. Delainey, Ward 6 
Department:  Transportation and Agriculture Services  
Due:  June 23, 2020 
  
The report shows that there have been 532 County Connect cases tied to road debris issues as 
shown on the chart below: 
  

TAS 2017 2018 2019 
2020 

(January 1 to May 31) 

Rural North 53 22 51 13 

Rural South 106 98 111 38 

Misc (self serve) 7 14 15 4 

  
Should you have any questions please contact David Churchill at 780-417-7130 or 
David.Churchill@strathcona.ca. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Kara Markine 
Administrative Assistant to the Director 
Transportation and Agriculture Services 
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